
Let’s Hear it for YEAR 3! 
What a great start to another year! This past month has only 
proven (once again) that we have the BEST dance family in the 
universe! We have some exciting things happening this 
month, so buckle up! It is about to get good! 

 1

Halloween Week 
Oct. 23rd-30th! 
Come dressed in 
your Halloween 
spirit! 

Bring a Friend 
Week 
Bring a friend to 
your classes Oct.
7th-12th!  

FINAL DANCE 
SCHEDULE! 
The final dance 
schedule has been 
released on our 
website! 

BALLET EXAM 
Preparation for ballet exams is 
well under way! Please be sure 

your ballet dancer does the 
following: 

1. Bring a notebook to class 

2. Download the RAD App 
and purchase the graded 
syllabus 

3. Make sure your dancer 
practices 5 time a week at 
home

1
COMP 

Competition starts October 7th! 

Be sure to come in all black with 
your hair neatly pulled back off 

your face. A bun, ponytail or 
braids is great!  

We are so excited to start 
working with the dancers and 
see them bring all of our ideas 

to life!  

Let’s get to work!!!!! 

2
STUDIO CLOSURES  

Thanksgiving: October 12th 

Thanksgiving: October 14th 

Halloween: October 31st 

All comp rehearsals will be 
made up.  

3
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October 
Fall is in the air! 



Santa Clause Parade! 
Rehearsals for Santa Clause Parades 
begin this month! We are so excited to 
invite all of our Prep Students to 
participate in the Parade! 

More information regarding the parades will be 
released in November.  

Elora Parade: Nov. 30th  

Fergus Parade: Dec. 7th

Oct. 14 Oct. 19 Oct. 21 Oct.26

Teen/Sr. 
6pm

Jr/Inter 
11am

Teen/Sr. 
6pm

Jr/Inter 
11am

Oct.28 Nov.4 Nov.11 Nov.18

All Groups 
6pm

All Groups 
6pm

All Groups 
6pm

All Groups 
6pm
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